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To the Campus Community,

The Nation, the State of New York and Stony Brook University will
observe Martin Luther King, Jr. Day on Monday, January 18, 2010. 

Classes will not be in session, and academic and administrative
offices will be closed. The Hospital, Long Island Veterans Home, and
health care facilities will maintain normal operations.

I encourage you, your family and friends to celebrate Dr. King's
legacy in an appropriate way on the holiday.

Samuel L. Stanley, Jr., M.D.
President


